MINUTES
11/14/16

The Town of Melrose held their monthly meeting Monday evening, November 14th, 2016 at 6pm at the
Melrose Town Hall. Those present were Dennis Zielsdorf, Kim Torres, Shane Zeman, John Arneson,
Paul Hangartner & Allen Spors.

Motion made by Arneson, seconded by Hangartner to approve the 2017 Budget.

Zielsdorf called the meeting to order. Hangartner moved to approve the Agenda, Zielsdorf seconded.

The minutes were read by the clerk. Motion by Zielsdorf, seconded by Arneson to approve them as
read.

The Treasurer gave his report. The October ending balance was $21,130.57. Zielsdorf moved to
accept the report as given, Arneson seconded.

Motion made and seconded to approve and pay bills.

Motion made by Arneson to raise the Town Chairman’s salary $1000 per year and the Board Members
$500 per year. Seconded by Hangartner. Motion carried.

Zielsdorf discussed the roads. Brush is being cut on West Indies & River Road for the next couple
weeks. That will finish out the season.

Torres reminded the Board that the next 4 mos. of Board meetings will be held at the Melrose Village
Hall.

Hangartner gave an overview of his Annual Town Convention that he attended in October.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm.

Kimberly K. Torres, Town Clerk



